
Special Thanks from the 455th CASF

7 February 2010

Operation First Response

Ms. Peggy Baker

20037 Dove Hill Rd.

Culpeper, VA 22701

Dear Ms. Peggy Baker,

On behalf of the 4SSth CASFcurrently deployed to Bagram Airfield, here in Bagram, Afghanistan,

I just want to express our sincere gratitude for the generous donation we recently received from you!

Your First Response Backpacks are a fantastic idea! I work in an area called the CASF,or Contingency

Aeromedical Staging Facility. We are responsible for the reception of all patients needing higher levels
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who have come through as patients since you acks arrived! Knowing there are patriotic

Americans back home thinking of them and supporting them does more for their recovery then you

know! We cannot thank you enough for your support of our mission, but most importantly you support

of our wounded heroes we are honored to care for!

Sincerely,

~~~
Elise LaCroix, UT, Army Nurse Corps
4SSth CASF, Bagram Airfield, Afghanistan

"No duty is more urgent than that of returning thanks."
Author Unknown


